
 

 

Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 

Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

Oil Change Ministry—Saturday, November 7  from 8 am—noon.                     
 Needed:   
—Women who feel led to welcome those coming to the oil change or provide 
childcare.  Call Donna at 243-3370 for information. 
—Men who would like to help shuttle cars, inspect or detail cars, change oil.  
Call Joe Hoye at 249-2076 for information. 
This is a great opportunity to reach out to those in our community! 
 

Elder Nomination: The Board of Elders nominates Curt Behrends to serve on 
the Board to replace Paul Iekel whose term expires at the end of the year. This 
nomination will be voted on by the membership at the quarterly business next 
Sunday. 
 

Church Business Meeting: The fall business meeting will be held on Sunday 
October 25 immediately following that morning’s worship service. Please see 
today’s “Church Business Meeting” insert for more information. 
 

On October 25, a new ABF will be held in the fellowship hall entitled "Race 
and the Gospel".  In this five-part series, pastors Bryan Loritts and Matt Chan-
dler use Paul’s words in Ephesians to address race, racism, and injustice. 
Through teaching and honest dialogues, Bryan and Matt will unpack the hard 
truths about America’s racial past and present and suggest a pathway forward 
of healing, justice, and hope for multiethnic harmony in the church. 
 

Let's do Trunk & Treat again!  
Who:  Anyone can participate!  
What:  Decorate your 'trunk' and provide treats!    
                              OR 
            If you have young children, Come, Receive, and Enjoy! 
Where: Our church parking lot 
Why: Fun for Children and Families! 
How:  Safety guidelines will be followed. 
When:  October 31, 5:30 p.m. - ? 
 

Oil Change Ministry—see insert 
 

Family at Ministry House—see insert 

 
Please see insert for additional Announcements and Upcoming Events  

Good Fences, Bad Fences 
 Ephesians 2:11-18 

 
 

Sunday, October 18th, 2020 



 

 

 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, please observe the follow-
ing social distancing guidelines while in the church building:   

 
 

 

W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

 

 
 

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  
 

Children’s Church/Lil’ Praisers and Nursery will not be 
offered for the time being, but you are welcome to use the 
Fellowship Hall area as a place to take your child if he/she 

becomes restless during the service. 

 

Sunday  
School 

Worship  
Service  

9:15 a.m. 10:30 a.m. 

                                Church Office 

  church@atlanticfreechurch.com 

  Church Webpage 

  www.atlanticfreechurch.com 

Senior Pastor Don McLean 

pastor_don@atlanticfreechurch.com 

Pastor of Youth & Worship Ministry - Vacant 
 
Children’s Discipleship Director Pam Russell                                                         
pam@atlanticfreechurch.com 
Atlantic Evangelical Free Church and AEFCYouth  

Atlantic Evangelical Free Church  and AEFC Youth 

@atlanticefree and @AEFCYouth 

 

Looking for a place to serve? 

You can volunteer in music,  

children’s and many more          

ministries. Email us at 

serve@atlanticfreechurch.com 

to get involved. 

Atlantic E Free Church 

 Maintain a minimum distance of two arm lengths (six 
feet) between other people who are not members of your 
household. 

 Do not shake hands or hug people outside of your family. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, mouth, and face while at 
church. 

 Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing. 
Cough or sneeze into your elbow rather than your hands.   

 Practice regular washing of hands with soap and water. 

 Consider using hand sanitizer and/or wearing a face 
covering or mask. 

 Facility access is limited to the Auditorium, Fellowship Hall 
and Restrooms for the time being. 



 

 



 

 



 

 


